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St Benedict Biscop Newsletter 
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Headteacher: Mrs Scott-Worthington 

Value for Autumn 2: Compassion 

 

Christmas Fayre 
Thank you to everyone who came along to 

the Christmas Fayre on Saturday. 
With your support Friends of St Benedict’s 

have made just over £1000! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Productions 
Please be aware of the dates and times for the upcoming Christmas Productions. 

EYFS – Wednesday 11th December 10:00am 
     Thursday 12th December 10:00am 
Year 1 & 2 – Tuesday 10th December 2:00pm & 5:00pm 
Year 3 & 4 – Wednesday 11th December at 2:00pm & 5:00pm 
Year 5 & 6 – Tuesday 17th December at 2:00pm & 5:00pm 

There will be no tickets required for the Christmas productions, each child has two audience 
seats allocated per performance. All we ask is a small donation of £1 to be given on entry. 

 

 

 

Junior Jam Competition 

Well done to Florence and Amber in Year 5 

whose Garage Band track they made in their 

media lessons was submitted to a competition 

across all schools supported by Junior Jam in 

the West Midlands. They placed second in the 

area! Well done! 

You can listen to their tracks here: 

https://soundcloud.com/junior-jam-

618799192/sets/midlands-top-5-ijam-

competition-winners 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please be aware that netball club 
on Monday 25th November is 

cancelled due to a tournament 
taking place. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the Week  
Congratulations to our Stars of the week: 
Week ending 22nd November: 

Year 1    -   Nell Nugent & Joshua Argentieri 
Year 2    -   Matilda Sond & Evelyn Clay 
Year 3    -   Jessica Golden & Joe McQuarrie 
Year 4    -   Miya Smith & Antony Sanneh-Brown 
Year 5    -   Ee Fei Lim & Charlie Wilkes 

Year 6    -   Hope Brock & Molly Hewins 

Sport Stars of the Week  
Congratulations to our Sport Stars of the week: 
Week ending 22nd November: 

Year 1    -   Georgia Bate 
Year 2    -   Sam Meredith 
Year 3    -   Zach Baker 
Year 4    -   Antony Sanneh-Brown 
Year 5    -   Max Hewins 
Year 6    -   Holly Evans 

                   

High 5 Netball Tournament 
Well done to our Year 5 and Year 6 girls 
netball team who came first in the High 5 

Tournament at Wombourne High on 
Wednesday! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Books for Schools 
We are now collecting the ‘Books for 

Schools’ tokens from The Sun newspaper. 
These are available from 23rd November 
onwards. If we collect 3500 tokens by 8th 

February 2020 we will get some free 
books for school! 
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